From: Peter Davies [N

Sent: 13 February 2022 16:02
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Murphy's Yard development

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

| am writing to object to application 2021/3225/P, because;
1. Itis far too dense a development.
2. Its height will shade the Lido which as a local resident my family uses.
3. Thereis no greenspace allocated within the development.
4. This means local facilities will be overwhelmed.
5. There is no concrete proposal for social housing.
It is a greedy development with adverse implications for a vitally important green space, Hampstead Heath

Peter Davies



